
Dear High School Students and Parents: 

It’s that time of year again - SPIRIT WEEK AND HOMECOMING! We are very excited about this 
year’s festivities. Spirit Week and Homecoming will be held September 18 – September 23. It is a 
very busy week that includes decorations, athletic events, Spirit Game Time, dress-up days, and the 
High School Homecoming dance. Each day of the week, secondary students will be running a 
special assembly schedule so they can participate in activities at the end of each day. 

HIGH SCHOOL (Grades 9-12) 

Dress-Up:                        Freshmen    Sophomores     Juniors       Seniors 

Mon.: Detroit Sports         Red Wings      Pistons            Tigers              Lions 

Tues.: Holiday                  Thanksgiving   Easter             Valentines       Christmas 

Wed.: Character Day        (Dress up as your favorite character) 

Thurs.: Stages of Life       Babies       Middle Schoolers   Middle Age    Elderly 

Fri.: Class Colors              Gold               Gray                  Green            White 

NO REAL OR IMAGINARY WEAPONS PERMITTED - NO POLITICAL STATEMENTS 

* NOTE: Clothing for the week should be modest, appropriate, and not offensive. Body paint is not 
permitted; however, face paint is acceptable. Students not participating in the dress-up days must be 
in uniform. If leggings/yoga pants are worn, they MUST have appropriate skirts/shorts over them. 
Nothing should be excessively tight. All students may wear sweans or jeans on Friday, Class Color 
Day.  

Athletic Games - September 18 - 22 (Home Games in bold) 
  
Tues.   Sept. 19    4:30 PM     Varsity Soccer vs. Plymouth Christian Academy 
                              5:00 PM     CC Boys Varsity Invitational vs. Whitmore Lake HS  
                              5:45 PM     CC Girls Varsity Invitational vs. Whitmore Lake HS 
Thurs. Sept. 21     4:30 PM     Varsity Soccer vs. Inter-City Baptist  

     5:30 PM     JV Girls Volleyball vs. Plymouth Christian Academy 
     6:30 PM     Varsity Girls Volleyball vs. Plymouth Christian 
  

Friday, Sept. 22   7:00 PM     Varsity Football vs. Deckerville (Home @ Clarkston HS) 
                                                Clarkston HS is located at 6093 Flemings Lake Rd. 
  

*NOTE: The OCS Homecoming Court will be introduced at 6:30 pm, BEFORE the football 

game, and the Homecoming King and Queen will be crowned at this time.  

Homecoming Dance: Saturday, September 23, 7:00 pm, to 10:00 pm  

The OCS Homecoming Dance on September 23, is for high school students only. Dinner 
is not provided; however, dessert and beverages will be available. The dance will begin at 7:00 pm 
and conclude at 10:00 pm, in the main gym. The cost is $30.00 per person and tickets may be 
purchased during high school lunch only, Sept.18 -22. Any ticket not purchased by the end of lunch 
on Friday, September 22, must be purchased at the door on September 23, for $35.00 per person. 
High school students are permitted to invite 1 (one) outside guest who is high school age (grades 9-



12) or under 21 years of age. The guest must accompany, remain, and leave with the OCS student 
during the OCS event.  

Guests from outside Oakland Christian School are required to complete a Guest Application 
Form. Forms may be picked up in the secondary office. All Guest Applications must be submitted 
by September 22. OCS offers the Homecoming event as a safe, school-sponsored occasion and 
does not require a date or guest in order to attend. We strongly discourage dates/guests for 
students in grades 9 and 10. 

Dance Dress Attire: Formal Attire is appropriate. 

• Women: All dresses must be modest and appropriate.  
• Men: A suit or sports jacket, slacks, and dress shoes are expected.  

BY SEPT. 22, each female OCS STUDENT OR female GUEST, parent/guardian MUST complete 
and SUBMIT the following document required for attendance:     

ONLINE DRESS GUIDELINE FORM 

Please note: When a student leaves the Homecoming event, they are leaving the school-sponsored 
portion of the evening. The school does not sponsor or supervise any activity after 10:00 pm. We 
encourage parents to involve themselves in monitoring the post-Homecoming activities of their 
children, as the school does not sponsor any events following Homecoming. 

Looking forward to a great week. Go Lancers!! 

Brian Eddy 

Secondary Principal 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDpKa4LHlrT5qP2PNp1kVxinJPttlD-twdbGJDMY8XJRyM5Q/viewform

